
 

 

  
 
Dear Year 6 Parents and Students, 
 
Derby Moor Spencer Academy Open Evening 2021 
 
We would like to offer you an opportunity to visit Derby Moor Spencer Academy to find out more 
about us before making a final decision on your choice of Secondary school. Whether you already 
have a connection, have visited us before, or are new to the school or area, you are very welcome 
to attend. 
 
We invite you to join us on Thursday, October 7th from 5:00pm – 7:30pm.  During the course of 
this evening, there will be two presentations held at 5:30pm and 6:30pm, as well as the 
opportunity to tour the school with our Student Leadership Team to get a flavour for the values 
and ethos of our school. 
 
We have continued to build on our record-breaking GCSE and A Level results, as well as our 
Ofsted inspection in December 2017, which graded the school as “good” in all areas.  We are 
not complacent however, and are thoroughly committed to continuing our journey of excellence 
in partnership with our parents, students, staff and the wider community. In January 2018, we 
were pleased to convert to Academy status and joined the Spencer Academies Trust family of 
schools. 
 
Our most recent Ofsted report stated that Derby Moor Spencer Academy is a “vibrant and 
positive community of learning” and that the school has “a strong vision for pupils and have 
created an ethos of respect, care and success.” 
 
For 2021, our admissions number is 300. Details of how to apply can be found on our website at: 
http://www.derbymoorspencer.com/admissions/ 
 
While we are happy for you to visit us during our Open Evening and see what makes Derby Moor 
Spencer Academy such a special place to work and to learn. You are also very welcome to come 
and see the school “in action”.  If you would like to visit the school during the school day, please 
email info@derbymoor.derby.sch.uk to arrange an appointment for one of my team to show you 
round. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Scott Doyle 
 

 
 
Principal 
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Year 6 
Open Evening
Thursday 7th October 2021 
From: 5.00 to 7.30pm 

Everyone welcome



We would love you to join us at our 
Open Evening to see what makes 
us so special at Derby Moor Spencer 
Academy. We have continued to build 
on our record-breaking GCSE results 
and would like to share with you what 
makes us so unique as a school.
We would strongly recommend that you attend one of  
the presentations taking place in the Main Hall at  
5.30pm and 6.30pm, which will provide you with very 
useful and important information about the transition to 
Secondary School.

During the evening, you will also be given the opportunity 
to meet members of our student leadership team, who 
will be leading tours of the school, starting in the foyer at 
5.00pm, 5.30pm, 6.00pm, 6.30pm and 7.00pm. 

For further information you can 
contact the school on: 01332 772 706 

Or visit the school website:  
www.derbymoor.derby.sch.uk

We look forward to welcoming you 
to Derby Moor Spencer Academy.

Achievement

Aspiration

High Expectations

Community

Together we succeed

“ I joined Derby Moor in Year 7 from Gayton Junior School.  

With the support and encouragement of my family and 

teachers, I was able to work hard to achieve seven 

grade 9s, two grade 8s and a distinction* in my GCSE’s.  

I am now studying psychology, biology and maths at 

Derby Moor Spencer Academy Sixth Form.”  Lydia Pyman

“A positive and
vibrant community

for learning”

“Outcomes continue
to improve rapidly
for current pupils”

Ofsted
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